
Mr. Chairmen and committee Members,  

 

Thank you for allowing me to submit my testimony of opposition to the SB 2174. I live in the area 
that is proposed and do not want to have to live near this plant .It will not help our community so we 
shouldn’t have to suffer the effects of living next to it. The only people in favor are those that profit 
from it. Corporations should not take the place of family farms. This bill will clearly benefit the 
corporations only.  

 

Dennis Hulne 

 


